
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are probably aware, the Education Minister has announced revised plans for the 

re-opening of schools next week.  

We had planned to re-open on Tuesday 5​th​ January, this has now changed. We have been 

guided to use the first scheduled day of term to plan for both supervised learning in school 

and remote learning at home. 

Supervised learning in school will be for children of key workers and vulnerable children. 

These pupils can attend school on Wednesday 6​th​, Thursday 7​th​ and Friday 8​th​ January. 

Children will be provided with a meal / packed lunch on those days. 

All other children should return to school on Monday 11​th​ January when normal face to face 

teaching will resume.  

Please contact the school  to register as a key worker by 

 

Telephone::  02890242271 on Monday 4th January 

Email:  info@stpeters.belfast.ni.sch.uk  

or click the link:​ ​http://bitly.ws/aVe5 

 

Please complete this by Monday 4th January at 3pm at the latest and ensure that you fulfil the 

criteria of 'key worker' as outlined by the Department of Education.  

I apologise for the anxiety and inconvenience that this may cause but please know that the 

safety and well-being of your children are of paramount importance and we will keep you 

informed of any further changes. 

I would like to wish you and your families good health and happiness in the New Year.  

 

Kind Regards  

Mrs Alexander 

 
 Principal 
Paula Alexander 
B.ED, M.Ed, PQH 
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